
Allendale Public Schools
Summer Reading Opportunities

Summer Book Clubs

We are excited to offer summer books clubs to students entering 1st - 12th grade!

Your child can choose from dozens of book clubs to join and the book will be

provided.  Book clubs are led by Allendale teachers.

Students attend 2 book club meetings - one to receive the book and launch into

reading and the other to celebrate completing the book.  Summer reading is so

important and participating in a book club is a great way to keep reading over the

summer while also enjoying time with teachers and friends in the club!

To find out more about Elementary summer book clubs and to sign your child up

for a club, scan the QR code or go to: https://qrco.de/bc8SWU

Ask your middle or high school student to check their email for book club opportunities they would enjoy.

The Amazing Reading Bus

Visit the AMAZING Reading Bus at school
or in a neighborhood near you!

For Routes and Schedules visit:
http://www.allendale.k12.mi.us/community

/amazingreadingbus/

Allendale Public School Libraries Are Open

Visit the Early Childhood Center, Evergreen, Oakwood

or the Middle School library open weekly

from June 15 through August 12, 2021.

Tuesdays: Early Childhood (1-5pm) and Middle School (5-9pm)

Thursdays: Evergreen (1-5pm) and Oakwood (5-9pm)

*The libraries will be closed July 4-9*
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